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A Message from Mrs Hewitt 
We have nearly reached the end of the Autumn term, and we have had such a great week in 
school. The Key stage 1 Christmas play was fabulous; the children were so confident and loved 
being on stage. I would like to thank the staff for their hard work in preparing such a great 
performance.  
 
We also had a special visitor in school today; Father Christmas took time out of his busy schedule 
to visit all of the children in Forest School. They each received a gift from him 😊  
 
Next week there are lots of activities planned for the children.  

• Monday is party day- children can wear party clothes.  
• The year 3 and 4 children are leading a Christmas Carol concert at the church on 

Wednesday morning at 9.30.  
• Nursery have their Christmas Nativity on Tuesday at 9.15.  
• We have a magician coming into school on Tuesday for all of the children to see. 
• Wednesday 20th December is Christmas Lunch Day 
• We break up at 3.15 on Thursday 21st December  

 
Can we remind parents of children in years 3 and 4 to wait until the teachers come out each 
morning before leaving their children on the playground. Also, can parents wait on the playground 
to collect their children at the end of the school day.  
 

Cygnets   Mason S – excellent work in maths. Max H – working really hard on his letters.  
Goslings Noah – trying his very best with orally blending. Freya H – always being ready to learn and trying 
  her very best.   
Caterpillars Isabelle T – working so hard in her reading and good listening skills. Luna E – really neat hand 
  writing in English lessons.  
Dragonflies Pippa – super singing and performing in the nativity. Conan – excellent progress in reading.   
Owls    Esme – always working hard & building her confidence to give everything a go with such positive 
  attitude. Atticus – working really hard to be focussed and trying his hardest, especially with his 
  handwriting.       
Hedgehogs  Amelia A & Leo – wonderful work in Science this week.   
Sharks        Henry M – excellent progress with his reading. Florence B – super attention to detail with her 
  quilling.  
Dolphins   Oliver H – excellent work in Maths. Alfie C – creating a great Christmas card design.      
Jaguars  Jake & Eden – beautiful, detailed designs in printing.                   
Tigers  Anna T – trying hard with her handwriting and always working hard in lessons. Megan – writing 
  a wonderful ode in English about her Hero.    
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